Central Florida Anthropological Meeting
April 20, 2017
Minutes


At approximately 7:00pm Katherine Navarro called the meeting to order. Approximately 14 people were in attendance in the Multipurpose Room at the Winter Park Towers in Winter Park, Florida. 

Navarro introduced Dr. Vance Geiger of the University of Central Florida. Geiger gave a presentation entitled "Anthropology and Refugees." A few individuals asked questions about Dr. Geiger’s research, particularly his experiences in the refugee camps of the Philippines. 

At the conclusion of Geiger’s presentation, Navarro thanked him for his excellent presentation. 

The meeting was then adjourned shortly before 8:00pm.
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